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Thursday August 1st is the final day reservations can be made or cancelled for RV Parking 
at the Kalahari Resort.   There are no other campgrounds open for the full week of 
Nationals so if you are wanting to bring your motorhome to the Kalahari and stay on site, 
please make sure you go to the National Store and purchase your RV Reservation by this 
Thursday - August 1st.   
 
After August 1st we will not be able to add any more reservations, and anyone cancelling 
after August 1st will not be able to receive a refund.   
 
You will be allowed to sell your space to someone else if you cannot attend, however you 
will be required to contact Kymm Cowley at kemac.greatdanes@hotmail.com OR Jon Finck 
at bully200@gmail.com to give them the same reservation information from the buyer 
that you provided when you made your reservation.  Any financial arrangements involved 
if you sell your space will need to be completed privately between you and the buyer.   
 
Anyone showing up in an RV without a reservation will be required to leave the 
property.  We have been told that the Kalahari will not allow ANY RV's to be on site, even 
just during the day for judging or functions, during that week that have not purchased RV 
Parking through the National Store.   
https://gdca.org/shop/national-store/rv-information/rv-reservations/  
 
If you have any questions on RV Parking at the Kalahari, please contact Kymm Cowley 
at kemac.greatdanes@hotmail.com or Jon Finck at 200bully@gmail.com. 
 

 

 

 

 


